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Oregon's vote by mail system has been a huge success and has an extremely low 

rate of fraud. Repealing vote by mail is a blatant effort to make it more difficult for 

people to vote. Interesting how one particular party can't seem to win based on their 

"values" and platform, so their answer to this is to throw up roadblocks to keep 

people from voting at all. 


